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Clare Kurth

From: Lynne Twombly 
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 2:33 PM
To: Clare Kurth
Subject: Re: PC 23 30 DR 06 - Continued to May 14th

 
Hello, it's being withdrawn. We are staying with the course of action that Mr. McAllister and I are working on, 
will probably have to schedule a new meeting soon with the city. David Twombly 

From: Clare Kurth <clare.kurth@ci.florence.or.us> 
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 11:09 AM 
To: Lynne Twombly  
Subject: PC 23 30 DR 06 - Continued to May 14th  
  
Morning Dave, 
Just checking in on the first design review PC 23 30 DR 06 that was continued to May 14th.  We are not planning on 
presenting this item, but I wanted to know if this is being withdrawn or if we should tentatively plan on another 
continuation? 
Thank you, 
Clare   
  




